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Parente

As a resident in Tower Court I do find  this application preposterous. If Seven Dials is to become an outdoor 

cheap dining room open until late at night it will no longer become a bearable place for residents to live and 

will therefore lose some of its culture and atmosphere to become a degraded tourist monoculture with no 

authentic lived base. 

On a more practical level this proposal puts obstacles onto the thoroughfare, abuts the stall and creates noise, 

smell and rubbish. Rosa¿s Thai has not been a good neighbour and can¿t be trusted to comply with planning 

decisions.
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